
City of Newton Water/Wastewater Meeting 
March 14, 2022 

Attendees 

Marlene Harris, Melissa Brooks, Brent Benefield, Eric Blake, Gayle Glumac, Josh Kuhl, Tyler Weber, Nikki 
Westdorp and husband.   

Called to order at 6:15 pm 

• Discussed meters at 104 and 105 W Jourdan St. Mrs. Westdorp addressed council stating 
that she was getting 2 minimum billings for her business.  She would like to know what she 
can do to only have to pay one bill.  

• It was discussed that she could have one water meter shut off, but leave on the electric for 
the whole building. 

• She will notify city hall to let them know what she has decided to do.   
• Went into executive session at 6:29 to discuss potential litigation.  
• Went out of executive session at 7:11 discussed Potential litigation.  
• Connor and Connor is to work up estimates for a main replacement and repair,  
• South Central will be notified to see if there are any grants out there for the project. 
• Energy efficient grant for the Sewer department, states regulations needs an energy 

efficient study done. The U of I is going to do a study for free. 
• It was noted that they would also do one for the water plant if we wanted.  It was agreed 

that they do one for Water plant also. 
•  

Adjourned at 7:25  

Submitted by Marlene Harris co committeeman. 


